
Piper High School  Newsletter
Welcome from Our Principal 
Ms. Marie Hautigan

Get ready for the best Bengal year ever!

On behalf of the Bengal administration, faculty and staff, I 
want to welcome all my Bengal Scholars and Bengal 
families to the start of another great school year. There 
have been so many campus renovations and improvements 
over the past year. When you arrive, you’ll notice some 
new and exciting wall wraps and graphics, upgraded 
classroom facilities and technology, a brand new media 
center, and many other enhancements. Our new STEM 
rooms and culinary arts center are scheduled to open soon.

Starting on day one of semester one, you should focus on 
academics and look for opportunities to enhance your high 
school experience. I want to encourage all my Bengal 
Scholars – from 9th through 12th grades – to join a club 
and/or athletic program this year. We want you to connect 
with your community, meet new friends, and explore fun 
and exciting opportunities.

I will be here to work with all of you and I look forward to 
meeting my new Bengal Scholars and their families. It’s 
going to be a the BEST Bengal year ever, and I am so 
happy that each and every one of you will be a part of it.

Warmest regards,
Ms. Hautigan
Principal
marie.hautigan@browardschools.com
754-322-1719

Schedules
Schedules should be available in 

Virtual Counselor over the weekend.  When 
students arrive to school on Tuesday, 

August 16, they will be given their 
final schedule in Period 1.

Textbooks
Textbooks will be distributed in the 

bookroom (located in the cafeteria) during 
both lunches for the first few weeks of 

school.  Teachers will let students know 
which books they need for each class.

Transportation
Bus routes are available in Virtual 

Counselor.  If you have any questions, 
contact the Central West Area Terminal 

at 754-321-4150. 

The School Advisory Council (SAC) is composed of parents, teachers, 
community members, school administrators, non-instructional support 
staff, and other stakeholders who meet regularly to establish priorities, 

set annual objectives, and monitor action steps for school improvement. 
Meetings are held monthly at 6 p.m. at Piper High School. 
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September 13, 2022
October 11, 2022

November 1, 2022
January 10, 2023
February 7, 2023

March 14, 2023
April 11, 2023

May 9, 2023

School Advisory Council

Open House
Please join us Tuesday, August 30, at 6 p.m. for 

Open House.  Meet your child’s teachers 
and explore our beautiful campus.



Bell Schedule

Students, make sure you are on campus by 7:30 a.m. every morning so you are 
ready for our 7:40 a.m. start time.  Promptness is the key to success.

Orange and Brown Calendar

PSD

11:40 a.m. Dismissal
Thursday September 1, 2022
Thursday November 3, 2022

Early Release

12:40 p.m. Dismissal
Thursday October 20, 2022
Thursday January 12, 2023

Semester 1 Dates and Times

Orange 
Periods 1-4

Brown 
Periods 5-8

 7:40 – 9:12   Block 1 (Periods 1 and 5)
 9:18 – 10:50   Block 2 (Periods 2 and 6)

 Group A A Building, B Building, Modulars 1-5

      10:50 – 11:24   Lunch
      11:30 – 1:02   Block 3 (Periods 3 and 7)

 Group B 500 Building, C Building, Portables, PE, Modulars 7-10

      10:56 – 12:28   Block 3 (Periods 3 and 7)   
      12:28 – 1:02   Lunch
 1:08 – 2:40   Block 4 (Periods 4 and 8)
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